
To whom it may concern,  

Orrville High School prom this year will be May 3th, 2025 starting at 6pm.  This 
year, sophomores and freshmen will be allowed to attend if they are asked by an 
upperclassman, provided they attend OHS, and have this permission form signed by a 
parent.  Please complete the rest of this sheet, and have your child return it to OHS to 
ensure they can attend with their date.  Please reach out with any questions! 

            Heather Coleman 

​ orvl_hcoleman@tccsa.net 

            Prom Advisor 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Your child’s name: ____________________________________ 

 

Your child’s grade:     ​ Sophomore                     ​ Freshman 

  

Asked by:    Name__________________________________  ​ Grade___________ 

  

Parent’s name: ________________________________________ 

Parent’s signature: _____________________________________ 
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